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June 14, 197 0 

Dear Don: 

The six Avonlea points and the letter regarding 

them arrived today. I was very pleased to get 

this information on them and appreciate your spending 

the time in looking them over. I was aware of the 

basal grinding and was quite interested in your 

explaination for it. I was also interested in your 

item 11 that they were heat treated. I shal.l look 

for a grinding remnant on the lateral edges when I 

can get to a binocular microscope. 

Because of the local interest in Avonl.ea ~oints, 

I thought that the Saskatchewan Archaeological Society 

might like to use your letter in their Newsletter so 

I am sending a copy off to Gilbert c. Waston, the 

Editor. If you have an objection to having the letter 

appear in the Newsletter drop Waston or me a quick note0 

Alice and I are going to Lima, Peru to the Americanist 

Congress in August and plan to stop by and see 

Lee Parson's dig in Guatemala. Give my regards 

Sincerely yours, 

1 <o/»l 


